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Monday 6th February 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am pleased to announce that children in Year 1 will receive cycling lessons after the half 

term holiday. These lessons will take place on a Wednesday and will be led by Mr Wright. 

 

This week Mr Wright will begin to assess children’s cycling abilities, so that children can be 

grouped and taught at an appropriate level.  

 

We have purchased a pool of bikes and helmets so there is no need for your child to bring 

a bike on these days.   

 

Our aim is for every child in year 1 to be able to ride a bike by the time they finish Year 1. 

 

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Auton 

Assistant Head KS1 and EYFS 

 

 
 


